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Dear Year 1 Parents and Carers, 

PSHE topic this term – Same and Different. 

During PSHE this term, in line with the National Curriculum, we have been looking at things our 
children like/dislike, what they are good at and what they find tricky, what makes them special 
and what are our special strengths and qualities.  We have also been discussing the similarities 
and differences about how we look.  As part of this series, we will be looking at the physical 
differences between boys and girls.  We will be using the correct biological names for these parts 
including vagina, vulva, penis and testicles.  We are asked to teach these terms to equip our 
children to explain exactly if they have any pain or discomfort or they need help.  These terms 
equip them to securely explain where on their bodies they may need assistance.  Please be 
assured these names will be used in context in the format of a prepared PowerPoint and 
explained in a gentle way.    

We will be teaching this lesson on Monday 25th November. 

Many thanks 

Mrs Buckley 

Year 1 Teacher 

Thursday 14th November 2024 
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